
From: Kyle Ryan <kyle@49thward.org>  
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 11:26 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Leslie Perkins <Leslie@49thward.org>; Alderwoman Hadden <alderwoman@49thward.org> 
Subject: Re: Special Invitation to Infraday Chicago 7/28 
 

 
Hello Steven,   
 
Alderwoman Hadden directed me to you to report my ticket to Infraday Midwest on July 28th.  
 
I attended the 3rd Annual Infraday Midwest in my official capacity as the Manager of Economic 
Development for the 49th Ward of Chicago at the invitation of the host on July 28th, 2022. This 
invitation was extended to all members of the City Council of the City of Chicago, as well as their relative 
staff members. This event was relevant for discussions about electric-charging, water, high-speed rail, 
and Lake Michigan shoreline protection infrastructure that would be appropriate to the work of the 
Office of 49th Ward.  
 
 
Thank you and please let me know if you need any additional information from me  
--  
All the best,  
 
Kyle Ryan 
Manager of Economic Development 
Alderwoman Maria Hadden, 49th Ward 
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